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 Upcoming Meetings 

Our February 2016 meeting will be held on Tuesday, Febru-

ary 9 at our regular meeting place, the South End Baptist Church, 

60 Hastings Drive, Dartmouth.  Join us for a no-commitment test 

drive. There will be networking and show and share as well as a 

sharpening demonstration by member Don Shbaly.  Our challenge 

for the month is a pretty broad one:  make a piece of furniture and 

bring it – or pictures – along to share. 

 

I was recently in Phoenix, AZ.  I was 

walking around town looking for a 

coffee shop  and in one I found the 

items shown in the pictures, one of two 

tables. They were cut from the same 

log. I didn’t measure them but guess 

they were 8 ft long and over 2 ft wide. 

One of the clerks thought it might be 

maple,ha! My son who lives in Phoenix 

thought it was Arizona iron wood..  One 

of the staff there thought it was maple. I 

don’t think he knew his wood. 

 

Stan Salsman 

 

 

Dues;  Time is running out to renew your AWA membership. 

Membership is $30.00 for the season 2016/17 season. You can pay 

at each meeting either to Phil Carter or Debra Hicky. 

Chronicle Herald 22 Jan 2016. 

 

In this issue of the Chronicle, business section was a nice write up 

on Mary Ellen Power. Many of you may have seen it. She is a 

realtor in Dartmouth. She has started her own business, “Power 

Design” and will make anything made of wood. 

 

 

Next December toy drive. 
I know this may seem early but if you want to out do Gary Dumas 

you need to start now.  He likely has at least 25 little cars built 

already.  Maybe he’ll up his quota to 30 per month this year. So we 

had better get started. 

 

Stan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Atlantic Woodworkers Association  

 

AWA Board of Directors 2015-2016 

Gary Dumas Chairman 466-7749 garyd@accesswave.ca 

Steve Parsons Vice Chairman 427-4966 snips56@yahoo.com 

Don Shubaly Past Chairman 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca  

Mary Elizabeth 

O'Tool Secretary 827-4966 me_otoole@yahoo.com 

Phil Carter Treasurer 477-4467 phil.carter@bellaliant.net  

Stan Salsman Communication 455-6687 stan.salsman@ns.sympatico.ca  

John Woods Events Coordinator 497-7346 john.woods@minasenergy.com  

Debra Hickey Registrar 209-5940 debra.hickey@pwgsc.ca  

Neil Cronk Librarian 446-7782 neilcronk@gmail.com  

Doug MacIntosh Director 429-1623 macintosh_doug@ns.sympatico.ca  

Bob Baird Director 434-3703 robertbaird46@hotmail.com  

Roy Hirtle Director 460-9969 rhirtle@gmail.com 

Brad Holley Director 789-9397 bradeholley@hotmail.com 

Don Shubaly Webmaster 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


